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8th November 2024 
Dear Families, 
 
Reminder - Visit to the Pantomime – Children from Classes 2, 3, 4 and 5 
The deadline for giving permission and for to you choose your child’s ice cream or lolly for the visit to the Pantomime 
is this Monday, 11th November. Please use the link on my email from Tuesday this week to give permission, if you have 
not done so already. Thank you. 
 
KS2 Christmas Performance 
As per my previous letter dated 5th November, tickets can now be booked for the KS2 Christmas Performance of ‘A 
Child is Born’. If you have not done so already, and would like to attend, could you please send through your ticket 
request to the school office. Please do not email but complete the booking form sent out with my letter from Tuesday 
this week. 
 
EYFS and KS1 Christmas Performance – ‘The Big Little Nativity’ 
Details of the Class 1, 2 and 3 Christmas Performance have also been sent out today. Please use the link on the 
accompanying email to send through your ticket request. Tickets for these performances will again be limited to 5 in 
total across both performances – not 5 tickets per performance. Full details are contained within my separate letter. 
 
Parents’ Appointments 
Appointment times will be allocated by Class Teachers for your Parents’ Appointments and will be sent out early next 
week. Wherever possible, we will endeavour to accommodate your preferred timeslots but must consider requests 
according to the order in which these were received. If you have not chosen a suitable time, a time will be allocated 
for you. Thank you. 
 
Crowle and Ealand Remembrance Services 
Remembrance Services will take place in both Ealand and Crowle this Sunday, 10th November. Times are as follows: 
 
Ealand War Memorial: 10.45am – 11.15am 
Crowle War Memorial: 12.00pm – 12.30pm 
 
Two children will again be representing our school and will be laying wreaths on behalf of our community. Thank you 
very much to Oscar and Abigail.   
 
Friends of St Norbert’s Sparkly Disco 
The Sparkly Disco – organised by the Friends of St Norbert’s – will take place on Friday 6th December. This is a family 
event and all children should be accompanied by an adult. This year, Mrs Coggrave will be selling tickets from the 
school reception. Please see the attached poster with full details and when tickets will be available 



to purchase. Tickets will be sold on a ‘first-come, first-served’ basis and will be limited by the headcount allowed in 
the school hall. Please also see the second poster provided by our PTA for more information. 
 
Lost Property 
Could you please check your child’s belongings to see if they have accidentally taken home a pair of trousers which 
belong to Alfie Neal. If so, please do return these to school as soon as possible. Thank you. 
 
John Leggott College Christmas Fair 
Please see the attached poster from John Leggott College regarding their Christmas Fair. Thank you. 
 
St Norbert’s Church – Autumn Fayre 
St Norbert’s Church have asked me to pass on their grateful thanks to all who supported their Autumn Fayre last 
Saturday. They raised an amazing £837 for Church funds. It was lovely to see so many people there, which made the 
event a great success.  
 
Temporary fencing – field and playground 
You will notice the somewhat unwelcome return of temporary fencing to our field and playground today. This work is 
necessary to complete a project – started during the summer holidays – to improve our school heating system. The 
project has been funded by a government grant and has included the installation of solar panels on the school roof.  
We are now entering the final stages of the project and the heating system has – thankfully – been operational for 
some time.  
 
You will still be able to access the school playground to wait at the end of the day. However, please accept my apologies 
for any inconvenience over the next couple of weeks; this short-term disruption will hopefully ensure long-term 
benefit for our school. Thank you for your understanding.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
A Dawson  
 


